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3rd March 2011 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
You will be aware by now that we are going to be introducing a three year Key Stage 4 
curriculum from September 2011.  This means that from that date, Key Stage 3 will cover 
the first two years at secondary school (Years 7 and 8) instead of the three years we have 
currently and Key Stage 4 will cover Years 9, 10 and 11 instead of the two years we have 
currently. 
 
The first cohort to be affected by these new arrangements will be all students currently in 
Year 8.  In order for us to provide details of this new curriculum, to explain what it will 
mean for your child and to answer any questions you may have, you are warmly invited to 
a brief information session on Monday 14th March at 7.00 pm in the Main Hall, presented 
by Mr Warren, Deputy Head and me.  Including time for questions and answers, I would 
expect this meeting to last for around 30 to 45 minutes.  Although ample time is being 
provided in school to talk to Year 8 students about this, they are welcome to join you at 
this meeting if you and they wish. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on the 14th March. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
C E CURRIE 
Headteacher 
 


